From: legal@aha.org.au <legal@aha.org.au>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 10:21 AM

To: Chambers.O’Neill.DP@fwc.gov.au

Cc: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: AM2023/21 - Modern Awards Review 2023-24 - Work and Care stream

You don't often get email from legal@aha.org.au. Learn why this is important

Dear Chambers,
| refer to the above matter and the Deputy President’s Statement of 29 January 2024.

Please note that the Australian Hotels Association (AHA) intends to participate in the consultation
process for the work and care stream of the modern awards review.

The AHA will file submissions in response to the discussion paper by 12 March 2024. At this time, the
AHA does not have any additional feedback to provide on the proposed consultation process for this
steam and notes the suitability of the consultation dates currently set aside.

Kind regards,
Melissa

Melissa Butters Juris Doctor, GPLP, MHuSer, BCC.
National Director Legal and Industrial
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